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Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To consider the proposed action plan to ensure that the Council, with the Primary 
Care Trust (PCT) and its other partners, is well-placed for the new system of 
Comprehensive Area Assessment (CAA).  

Financial Implications 

2. The financial implications are reported in the attached Cabinet report. 

Background 

3. The report considered by Cabinet on 21 February is appended.  Cabinet approved 
the proposed action plan and agreed that it be finalised having regard to discussions 
with partners and consideration by Strategic Monitoring Committee (SMC); and that 
progress against the plan be reported to Cabinet and SMC in July and October 2008, 
and in January and April 2009. 

RECOMMENDATION 

 THAT the Committee considers whether it wishes to submit any comments on 
the action plan and notes the proposed arrangements for reporting progress 
against the Plan. 

       

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

• None identified 


